
 THREE’S A CROWD MUSIC 

 www.threesacrowdmusic.com 

    

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

My name is Mick Brady and, for those of you who don’t already know me, I am the guitar 

and ukulele tutor at St Mary’s P.S. Banbridge.  

Normally at this time of year I would be contacting Year 4 parents to see if your child 

wished to start guitar in September of the new school year. Unfortunately, these are not 

normal times and it seems likely that there will be some restrictions in schools at least for 

the first term and possibly for the entire year. 

Since lockdown began, I have replaced school lessons with online lessons via the Zoom app   

and they have been a great success and have proved an excellent alternative to a lesson in 

school. 

With that in mind, I will continue with online guitar lessons until such time as face to face 

lessons can return.  

If you would like to register your interest for an online group lesson for your child starting in 

September, then please contact me by phone or email using the details below. 

Alternatively, if you would prefer to wait for face to face lessons then you should still 

register your interest, making in clear in your message that face to face lessons are your 

preference. 

Online lessons are charged at £5 per person per 30-minute shared lesson. This is payable by 

bank transfer or Paypal in advance for 4 lessons, so a pupil pays £20 on the first lesson of 

every group of four.  

My contact details are as follows:  

PHONE OR TEXT: 07834734892 

EMAIL: threesacrowdmusic@aol.com 

Facebook Messenger: Three’s a Crowd Music 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at any time. 

Thanks very much. 

Mick Brady. 
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